

## Oak Park Elementary What's happening at the Nest

Tuesday, December 8, 2020

## HAPPYBIRTHDAYU

Wishing the following OPE Eagles a very happy birthday:

Malayah S.-12/8 Skye I.-12/9 Ben

Bentley M.-12/11

Leroy R.-12/11

Ailynn W.-12/12

Laakyn P.-12/12

Devlynn A.-12/12

Ja'rika G.-12/12

Mykiah G.-12/14

## Our year is Soaring!

Despite the challenges we are all facing this year with COVID and 2 hurricanes, our teachers and students have stepped up. We are achieving great things here at OPE! Every day our teachers come prepared to teach and our students are receiving a world class education! Our motto at OPE is "Excellence is a way of Life!" and our students are living this motto daily! Thank you, parents, for being partners with us in the education of your child. Having a great partnership makes all the difference in the educational life of a child! Please continue to reach out to us if there is anything that you need. Although our doors are shut to visitors at this time our hearts are always open, and we have learned new and innovative ways of communicating with parents! We are here for you and your child!

Parents & Teachers working together equals a great OPE!!!

## Just a friendly reminder...

- Please make sure you turn down the heater in your car as you are waiting in the car drop off line.
  Sometimes the heater is causing a false temperature reading.
- If your child needs a jacket please contact the school counselor, Mrs. Jowanna Bellow so that we can find resources to assist our families.
- If you haven't paid your child's school fees, please pay them ASAP. You can pay the fee online on our school webpage or you can send the money to school. Please note that we do not accept checks. If you send cash, please send the exact amount as we do not have change. School fees are \$15 per student.

Page 1 of 1